
 

Cleeve Prior Primary School Newsletter 
20th October 2023 



Head of School 

 

We have nearly reached the end of the Half Term. 

 

This week we have held our Open Day and welcomed new parents into the school. 

 

You will have seen our lovely new banner and I urge you to invite anyone you know, to come look at our 

school or our pre-school. 

 

Please remember it is Tea and Chat next Thursday, it would be lovely to see some new faces. 

School Meal Ordering 

School Menus were handed to the children on Wednesday.  



If you child wishes to have school lunches, please can you return the forms to the School Office by 

Monday 23rd October 2023. 

 

Spooky Disco Thursday 26th October 6pm-7pm 

The school are holding a Spooky Disco on Thursday 26th October in the school hall 6pm-7pm, fancy 

dress is optional, fun is compulsory! 

If any parents would like to help out, please speak to Mrs Laughlin. 

 



The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

 

The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal are raising money again this year. 

We will be selling poppies during school time on the first week back after Half Term. 

If you would like to see what is available, they will be in the office during Achievement Assembly on 

Thursday 26th October. 



Dates for your Diary 

 

Thursday 26th October 2023 Spooky Disco 6pm-7pm 

Friday 27th October 2023 Last day of Term 

Monday 30th October 2023 -  Friday 3rd November 2023  Half Term 

Monday 6th November 2023 TED School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 7th November 2023 School re-opens 

Tuesday 14th November 2023 Rags 2 Riches Collection 

Monday 20th November 2023 Photographer in school for individual school photographs 

Thursday 23rd November 2023 Flu Nasal Spray 



School Attendance 

 

Envirosort 

 



 

 



 



 



 

On Monday 9th October, Oak class went to Envirosort in Norton. 

We found out all about what happens to our recycling and what we can and cant put into our recycling 

bins. 

Jenny was really impressed with the way that our children behaved and with their knowledge of all 

things to do with the environment. 

Trim Trail 

On Tuesday 17th October our Trim Trail was officially opened by the Trustees of the William Perkins 

Charity and our Chair of Governors, Stacey Smith. 

They were very impressed with the set up and have recommended that we apply for other Grants in the 

future to fund exciting items for our children. 



 

Tissues 

It is that time of year again when noses start running (not just the teachers!).  We would be really 

grateful for any donations of boxes of tissues. 

Please drop them into the school office, thank you. 

 

Our Restorative Behaviour System 

We are sure that your children will have come home and told you about our new restorative behaviour 

system which comes from the Home School Agreements that we all signed at the start of the year. 



Mrs Laughlin will be giving you more information in Achievement Assembly and the Tea and Chat next 

week. 

If you are unable to make either of these, we will be publishing more details on Class Dojo on Friday. 
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